
Meeting Minutes

C37.23 Working Group

Tuesday October 10, 2000

Tucson, Arizona

The C37.23 Working Group met Tuesday afternoon, October 19, 2000,at 3:00 p.m. with
four members and one guest present. 

Ram Iyer chaired the meeting.  He reported that the changes to the standard regarding
metrification were nearing completion and that the standard would be sent to the IEEE
around the end of the month for recirculation.  Only those items that have been changed
are subject to voting.

Mr. Iyer also indicated that the group has been asked by David Gohil, Chair of the C37.24
Working Group, to comment on that standard’s proposed wording for solar radiation
effects on bus duct.  After review, the group agreed that the proposed wording is
acceptable.

The next meeting will most likely be Tuesday, May 22, 2001, in Charleston, SC.

The meeting adjourned at 3:25 p.m.

Respectfully submitted,

Ed Peters


